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Falls City Library reopens 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Library and Arts Center has reopened.  The Library
was closed Friday afternoon due to a COVID-19 exposure.

The facility was disinfected and is now open for regular hours,  9:00 a.m. - 6:00
p.m. Monday,  Tuesday and Wednesday;  10:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Thursday and
Friday from 9:00 a.m. - 5:30 p.m. 

Materials may be requested for drive-through pickup.  

Children's programs have been cancelled for this week and will resume on
December 20.  

For those utilizing the Library for computers, WIFI, faxing, scanning and copy
machine use, masks are available and social distancing is encouraged.

If you have questions you man call the Library at 402-245-2913. 
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